
 

 

Thank You:  to the youth and adults who sponsored this morn-
ing’s breakfast.  It was delicious!   
 

Confirmation Questioning:  Show your support for this year’s 
confirmands; Abby Melton and Brad Horning by attending their 
questioning after worship on May 4th. 
 

Shepherd’s Staff:  The May issue of our newsletter will be pub-
lished next week.  If your board or committee has an event that 
you would like publicized please have the information into the 
office before April 29th.   
 

Online Giving: Giving through the Vanco app 
is now available.  Scan the QR code to Good 
Shepherd’s Vanco page to designate your giv-
ings.  Speak with Amy for questions or help.   
 

Lawn Mowing:  Even though it doesn’t seem 
like it, spring is here and the grass will soon start to grow.  The 
trustees are looking for volunteers to take a turn mowing Good 
Shepherd’s lawn.  Sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway to 
help keep the grounds looking good. 
 

Free T-Shirts:  Check out the table in the narthex for free 
Thrivent t-shirts.  There are a wide range of sizes; children’s small 
to adult 2 XL. 
 

Quilting:  The quilting group will meet this 10:00 am this Tues-
day to tie quilts for local charities and Lutheran World Relief.  If 
you would like to help with piecing the quilt tops or binding the 
quilts at home speak with Sharon Rockwell or Joann Guinther. 
 

Doors:  If you are the last person leaving the church following 
worship or any meeting, please be sure the doors are all locked, 
the windows are closed, and the lights are turned off. 
 

Large Print Bulletins: If larger print would help you read the 
bulletin and service outline, contact the office.   Copies will be 
available on the narthex table. 
 
 

 

 

All Women are Invited 
to a special brunch - Sunday, May 4th 12:00 pm 

 

We will have good food, fellowship a wedding dress display, and 
maybe a few games. 

 

Please sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway 
 if you plan on attending. 

The Lutheran Hour:  Next Sunday’s topic on The Lutheran Hour 
is “Through Locked Doors”  Rev. Dr. Michael Zeigler will share his 
sermon based on “When Jesus shows up, it’s no longer ‘us vs. 
them,’  because Jesus is for everyone, even if everyone is not yet 
for Jesus (John 20:19).  Listen on WLEW 1340AM Sunday at 11:10 
am, or listen through The Lutheran Hour website:  
lutheranhour.org. 
 

Orphan Grain Train: The large white barrel by the kitchen door 
is an easy way to donate your gently used clothes and other 
items to Orphan Grain Train.   Attached to the barrel is an enve-
lope with copies of their wish list.   Bring your donation in and 
deposit it in the barrel.  When the barrel is full, volunteers deliver 
the donations to the Sebewaing branch.   
 

Thank You to Cindy Kruse for arranging for flowers to beautify 
our sanctuary for Easter.  Also, thank you to Sue Pawloski for ar-
ranging all our Easter plants.  The sanctuary always looks so 
beautiful Easter morning. 
 

CEGAF is a fund to give  some financial assistance to students 
from Good Shepherd attending one of our Concordia Universi-
ties.  Your help in keeping this fund growing is always appreci-
ated.  Simply put your gift into your offering envelope and mark 
it CEGAF. 


